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MARKET ANNOUNCEMENT 
- Arrival of new students 

 
 

Further to our market announcement on 2 February 2021, we are pleased to announce the arrival of 

over 100 students to Fiji on our charter flight yesterday. The charter flight details are shown below. 

 

Charter Date 18 April 2021 

Charterer Free Bird Institute Limited 

Carrier Air New Zealand 

Charter Flight Number  NZ1960 

Charter Route Auckland (AKL) to Nadi (NAN) 

Departure time from AKL 10:05 am 

Arrival time in NAN 1:05 pm 

Number of passengers 109 

Number of FBL students 108 

 

Chief Operations Officer, Mereseini Baleilevuka said, “We are fortunate to have over 100 students 

coming to Fiji to study on this charter flight. It shows that there is still a demand for study abroad 

programmes during this pandemic, however, this does not mean that that demand will easily translate 

to sales. The cost to study abroad still remains a challenge for our business but we are grateful that we 

are able to remain operational during these difficult times.” 

 

We can also confirm that all 108 students have undertaken their first PCR test in Japan and have all 

returned a negative result prior to their departure from Japan. These students are now in quarantine for 

14 days and will again undertake two mandatory PCR test during their stay. 

 

They are expected to complete their quarantine by 2 May 2021 and are expected to commence classes 

from 3 May 2021. 

 

We thank all the relevant authorities of the Fiji Government, Air New Zealand and our teams for their 

support and assistance during this time. 
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